
From:  
Jordan Giese 
Planning Commission/Board of Adjustment Member  
5/11/20 
 
To:  
Derek Teini 
Planning Manager 
City of Laramie  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Derek 

   I hereby announce my resignation as a member of the Laramie City Planning Commission and Board of 
Adjustment effective May 12th, 2020.  

   It has been an utmost privilege to serve in city government as a member of this commission. I have 
enjoyed the discussions and cooperation of my fellow members of the board as well as the thorough 
thought and care you and Matthew Cox put into all your endeavors as you execute your mission and 
help the city grow. This position has been extremely important in helping me understand my field of 
study as well as give back to a community I dearly love.  

   I am always available if help is needed in the transition of responsibilities. Please let me know if I can 
be of further assistance.  

 

Sincerely,  

Jordan Giese 
 


